
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 8th December 

 
Diary Dates 

Monday 11th December 
NO Keyboard/piano lessons at Mill Lane 
Y3/4 Christmas Performance – 2pm & 6pm 
Y6 cycling proficiency - pm 
 
Tuesday 12th December 
Music lessons at Holt Road 
NO Drum lessons at Mill Lane 
Y6 cycling proficiency - pm 
 
Wednesday 13th December 
Reception Christmas Performance – 9.30am & 2pm 
Y6 cycling proficiency - pm 
 
Thursday 14th December 
Y6 Church Service – 10am 
Christmas lunch – pre book only 
Y6 cycling proficiency - pm 
Family Carol Service at Horsford Church – 7pm 
 
Friday 15th December 
Non-Uniform Day – Christmas Theme 
PTA festive coffee morning with Y1/2 carol singing – 
9.15am 
 
 

 

School Dinners 
Please see the menu below for the following days: 
 

Wednesday 13th December 
Chicken Tikka & Rice 
Vegetable Bolognese 

Toffee Cream Tart 
 

Thursday 14th December 
Christmas Lunch – pre booked only – no other options available today 

 
Tuesday 19th December 

Fish fingers & chips 
Christmas Biscuit 

 
Norfolk Foodbank 
Reverend Margaret was joined on Wednesday 6th December at both 
sites by Mike Tooby, our foodbank coordinator. He introduced himself 
to the children during Collective Worship and presented us with our 
certificate of participation for our Harvest festival offerings earlier in the 
year. Thank you to those people who have donated items to us this 
term. Don’t forget we are now a designated foodbank point for Horsford 
so you can drop items to either office anytime. 
 
Zebra Crossing – Mill Lane 
Please could you remind your children that they must use the zebra 
crossing outside our Mill Lane site to cross the road, rather than crossing 
further up on their own. A number of children have been seen running 
out from the layby next to the school entrance, which is extremely 
dangerous, especially as not all drivers stick to the 20mph speed limit 
that is in force during school opening and closing hours. 
 
 
Attendance winners 

Position Class Attendance % this week 

1st 56B 96.72 

2nd 56A 94.25 

3rd Tabby McTat 94.05 

4th Zog 92.8 

5th Stickman 91.6 

6th Cheshire Cat 91.1 

7th 34C 90.74 

8th 34P 90.42 

9th 34G 90.16 

10th White Rabbit 90 

11th 56S 85.09 

 

Miss Anatola, Mrs Kirton and Miss Anderson 
 

Congratulations 
Well done to the following children for being 
awarded a celebration certificate this week: 

 
Week beg: 4th December 2017 

Lottie Oliver, Holly Dawson, Oliver Bish, 
Phoebe Saul, Oliver Betts, Caitlyn Whittaker, 
Daisy Bull, Harrison McKinney, Cody Starling, 
Jenna Feaks, Oliver Elder-Myhil, Chloe Boot, 

Max Sheehy, Nicholas Barke, Ruby Clapp, 
Sophie Browne, Faith Eldershaw and Dylan 

Willmott-Kemp. 

House Points 
Blickling - 610 

Sandringham - 511  

Holkham - 447 

Felbrigg - 471 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 4.20pm at Mill Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday  Gardening (lunchtimes) 
 

Tuesday Dance 
Storytelling 

Technic Lego Club 
Expressive Arts 

Wednesday  NO Singing 

Thursday  Street Dance 
African Drumming 

Friday   

PTA News 
It's been a busy week for the PTA with Christmas 

discos and helping Santa on his visit to the 
children at Holt Road; it really has been lovely to 

see so many smiling faces. 

 
We do hope to see lots of you next Friday at the 

festive Coffee morning being held at the Holt Road 
site from 9am where the Yr 1 and 2 children will 

be singing Christmas Carols. 
 

Future PTA Events: 
Christmas Themed Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 15th December 
Children can come dressed in non-uniform on this 

day by paying £1 each. The theme is Christmas. 
 

Festive Coffee Morning 
Friday 15th December – 9am 

Come and join us at Holt Road for a festive coffee 
morning and enjoy listening to the Year 1 and 2 

children singing carols around the tree. 
 

Next PTA Meeting 
Monday 15th January at 6.45pm  

at Mill Lane 
 

If you are interested in joining the PTA or can help 
out in any way please do not hesitate to contact 

Chloe or Cassie Green on 
horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com, 
we would love to hear from you. 

Collective Worship 
 

Our value this half term is Trust. 
 

In Open the Book today we heard the Christmas 
story. Mary and Joseph had to travel to Bethlehem 

for a census. When they arrived there, the only 
place they could find to rest in was a stable behind 
an inn. While they were there, Jesus was born. An 
angel appeared to some shepherds in the field and 

told them that a Saviour had been born. The 
shepherds set off straight away to visit and worship 

him. Wise Men followed a star and arrived at the 
stable. They gave gifts of gold, frankincense and 

myrrh. 
It is easy to forget the real reason that we celebrate 

Christmas: the birth of Jesus. 
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